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Keeping Safe 
 

At Raglan all of the adults around you think that your 

health, safety and welfare are very important. 

In our school we want to keep you safe and protect your 

rights. 

We do our best to help you make good progress in your 

school work and to be happy. 

We teach you how to recognise risks in different 

situations and how to protect yourselves and stay safe. 

 

How will the staff at Raglan  

protect you? 
 

We provide a safe environment for you to learn in. 

We want to ensure that you remain safe at home as 

well as in school. 

We think it is important for you to know where to get 

help if you are worried or unhappy about something. 

 

 

 



 

 

We want to keep you safe. 

 Don’t keep it a secret if….. 

Someone is upsetting you 

Someone is saying things that you do not 

like or make you sad 

Someone is touching you where they 

should not 

Someone is hitting or hurting you 

Someone is sending you unkind 

messages or pictures on the internet or to 

your phone or ipad. 

If you don’t think you can speak to an adult in school, 

leave a note in your class Worry Monster.  ChildLine will 

listen to you and give you help and advice as well. 

 

 


